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LD 138
I am the Airport Director for Old Town Municipal Airport, and I am in favor of LD 
138. To safely operate an airport, it should not be a place to encourage the habitat of 
wildlife. This can cause an increased danger of wildlife encounters with aircraft 
causing aircraft damage or loss of life. 


